February 13, 1986

Rev. Fr. Diran Papazian, Pastor Holy Cross Armenian Church 318 27th St. Union City. NJ 07087

Dear Father Diran:

Thank you for your letter of February 3.

Before we confirm the newly elected members of your parish council, we should receive all the reports relative to your annual activities, financial statements, etc. as requested earlier in an inter-office memorandum dated November 13, 1985.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian Primate

cc: Mr. Charles Genjian, Parish Council Chairman